
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Newsletter 16 23-24 

2023-2024 

04.01.24 

Whitchurch Primary School 

22 Bristol Road, BS14 0PT 

www.whitchurchprimary.co.uk 

office@whitchurchprimary.co.uk 

Tel: 01275 833593 

 

HAPPY NEW YEAR! 

Welcome back to Whitchurch Primary School as we return to another term of enjoyment, education and 

excellence! A reminder that from this term onwards the newsletter will only feature recycled articles from 

Class Dojo. As a result, it will only appear on our website. Thank you. 

 

  

 
 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


